
 

 
3331 State Highway 2 Clareville Carterton 5713 TEL: 063703249 

 

28 August 2018 
  
Dear Resident 
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 

G & C Diggers, the Carterton District Council Contractors, is upgrading a section of the 
watermain in Diamond Street.  In order to carry out the work, the section of Diamond Street between 
Brown Avenue / Booth Street and High Street South will be closed to through traffic heading towards 
High Street South. Access to High Street South will be via Moreton Road. Access to Diamond Street 

from High Street South will still be possible. 

The road closure will take place on: 

 Thursday 30
th

 August 2018 

Between 9:00 am and 4:00 pm 

If we are unable to complete the work on 30th of August, the work will be carried out on Friday 31st of 
August or postponed, in which case we will advise you of the revised date. Please check your 

letterbox daily for updates.  

 

If you have any questions about this project, please contact any of the following:  

   Telephone Cellphone 

Contractor G & C Diggers Ltd Ray Taylor 063703249 027 434 4005 

Project Manager Carterton District Council Selwyn Osborne  027 4762281 

     

 
We apologise for any inconvenience you may experience during this work.  

Ray Taylor (Contracts Manager) 


